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Communications from the Mayor 

Donations Recommendations 
Urban County Council Meeting: November 21, 2024 
Pursuant to CAO Policy 48 – Donations, the following donation recommendations will 
be placed on the Mayor’s Report for approval at the Council Meeting:  

(1) Accepting and approving the following donations for the following departments 
and divisions:  

(a) File and Emergency Services – accepting a donation from the Knights of 
Columbus: $15,500 to purchase the Safe Haven Baby Box and Program 
for installation in Fire Station #2, 1276 Eastland Dr. (budget amendment 
13357) 

 


